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To GLWA Board Members: 

 

 GLWA is in its third year, but it is the same as when DWSD was 

running the show.Nothing has really changed, and the debt has increased. 

Political candidates are running their campaigns to change the affairs of 

Great Lakes Water Authority by getting modern technology, and abandoning 

outdated practices.  
  

Papers are being presented at scientific conferences to criticize the stagnation 

at DWSD. Now it is high time to come to the table to discuss these important 

issues.  
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